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Memorandum of
understanding
The NALC and USPS have
entered into a memorandum
of understanding that will
alleviate some of the staffing
issues in many delivery units
by providing for a) the con-
version of more than 6,000
part-time flexible city letter
carriers to full-time regular, 
b) the filling of vacant resid-
ual CC-01 and CC-02 posi-
tions that are not withheld for
Article 12, and c) the limited
authorization to hire an addi-
tional 3,400 bargaining unit
transitional employees.


